
Upcoming Event: 

Cyber Safety and Security - talking to your kids about technology and the internet 

 

Evans Edwards Accountants | Auditors | Business Advisors in conjunction with our Wealth Creation Team will 

be hosting a ThinkUKnow presentation on Thursday 28 February 2019.  ThinkUKnow Australia is a cyber safety 

education program that educates parents, carers and teachers on how young people are using technology, the        

challenges they may face online, and how to help them overcome these in a safe and ethical way.   
 

This presentation has been developed for adults and will be delivered by a local law enforcement officer who 

will cover issues relating to children and young peoples’ privacy and security online, their relationships with   

other users and their online reputation. It provides insight into the devices young people are using, as well as 

the popular websites, apps and social networking sites they’re accessing.  ThinkUKnow Australia is a partnership 

between the Australian Federal Police, Microsoft Australia, Datacom and the Commonwealth Bank.  For more 

information, you can visit www.thinkuknow.org.au   
 

This is a great opportunity for you to learn more about young people and the online environment, and how you 

can help them to be safe and responsible users of technology.  The team at Evans Edwards are pleased to be 

able to host this session to help bring awareness and tips for parents and carers in our community around these 

issues.  We look forward to seeing you there.    

 

Details for the event are below.  Please let us know if you are able to join us. 
 

Date: Thursday 28 February, 2019. 

Time: 5.15pm for a 5.30pm start and 7pm finish. 

Where: Rocky Sports Club—Lion Creek Road, Wandal. 

RSVP: Monday 25th February to execassistant@evansedwards.com.au or call (07) 4927 4588. 

ThinkUKnow Partners 


